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TO:  USD 113 School Board Members 

FROM:  Janelle Boden, Principal 

DATE:   May 3, 2017 

SUBJECT: May 2017 Building Report 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 

1. Booster Club will be sponsoring the end of the year academic/athletic banquet on May 10th. 

2. High school advisory groups have been doing community service projects (cleaning the 
swimming pool, cleaning the chairs at the legion, planting trees, cleaning up the outdoor 
classroom). 

3. Elementary Fun Day is scheduled for May 12. 

4. The middle school track season will wrap up at the Oregon Trail League meet on May 4th at 
Frankfort. 

5. Graduation is scheduled for May 13th at 2:00. 

6. Kindergarten Recognition will be May 15th at 6:00. 

7. 8th grade Recognition will be May 17th at 7:00. 

8. The focus for our May advisory meeting with high school students will be employability.  
Advisory teachers will focus on student IPS goals and future plans/activities that will help them 
achieve those goals. 

 

 


